Health Fairs
The results of these events vary greatly.  As you start your business, they have more value since you are trying to notify as many people as you can as fast as you can that you are in business.  You may limit your participation once you’re busier with members and classes.

The main goal for health fair participation is to invite people to your dinners and to add names to the email newsletter and video clips list.  If you are holding a dinner event within a couple of weeks of the health fair, you should have a sign-up sheet, and a printed card to hand out with the date and location.  Always send a confirmation email and confirm attendance the day before an event. 

Prior to the health fair, you need to know:


Anticipated attendance


Hours and when you need to be there


Types of people who will be attending, other participating businesses


What is provided – table for your materials, etc., and what you will need to bring


If you are allowed to sell anything (books, DVD’s etc.)

Bring with you;


Promotional information


Calendars or flyers for events


Business cards



Sign up sheets for email


Sign up sheets for dinner or other events (if applicable)


Health assessment forms


Quick survey forms (symptom profile) or quizzes


Books or materials for sale if allowed

The organizer may ask you to contribute a gift for a door prize.  Books, DVD’s or a free membership are options.
